
 

 

Comment on Objections 218 

Christiane Le Cornu 
1 page 

 
 
 



Friday 26 July, 2024 
 
Dear Redistribution Committee 
 
I write to object to the Draft Plans to abolish the Federal seat of North Sydney and 
modify (disrupt) the Federal Seat of Warringah. 
 
I have been a resident of Frenchs Forest in the Federal Seat of Warringah for 11 years 
and have loved living here. 
 
Prior to this, I lived in Waverton in the Federal Seat of North Sydney for 34 years. I 
remember with fondness and respect Mr Ted Mack, a great Independent whom I knew 
personally well. 
 
Both Warringah and North Sydney have given me a sense of belonging to well 
functioning, pro-active and engaged communities. 
 
Unfortunately, I have come to believe that the changes proposed are politically motivated 
and aim at disrupting the role and even getting rid of two independent federal seats 
represented by women. 
 
I support: 
 
Objection 554 - Michael Fong 
Objection 618 - Kirsty Gold 
Objection 671 - Zali Steggall OAM MP 
Objection 686 - Kylea Tink MP 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Christiane Le Cornu 
Frenchs Forest 
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